
 

Dear Grandparents of a Year 7 student, 

 

You are invited to attend a Mass followed by refreshments on FRIDAY the 21 FEBRUARY 2020 to 
be held in the ST PETER’S COLLEGE HALL at 11.00 am. 

 

The purpose of this special day is to enable your Grandson to introduce you to St Peter’s College, 
meet his teacher, and become involved with his new school.   

 

The Mass will commence at 11.00 am followed by a tour of the school with your Grandson. 

   

There will also be a selection of books on display in the Hall. We invite you to purchase a book of 
your grandson’s choice and this will then be donated to the school library.  On the inside cover of 
each book purchased, there will be a record of yours and your grandson’s name. 

 

The school visit and refreshments will finish at approximately 1.15 p.m. Parking will be available on 
the school field. 

 

I look forward to meeting you with your grandson at the start of his St Peter’s College journey. 

 

In order to obtain catering numbers for the refreshments, please fill in the form below. 

  

Ma te Atua tātou e manaaki  

God’s blessings 

 

J.Bentley 

HEADMASTER 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE CROSS ONE OUT. 

 

I / We will be coming to the Year 7 – Grandparents’ Day 

I / We unfortunately must decline this invitation. 

 

Name of those attending: ………………………………………………………………………………….... 

 

Grandson’s Name …………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Once completed , please hand to your Grandson to give to his teacher. 
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5 February 2020 

St Peter’s College, 23 Mountain Road, Epsom, Auckland 1023.  F:  09 524 8108  


